COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
5th April, 1938,

Dear c5irs,

I have to acknowledge the feceipt of your letter of
t'e 30th ultimo with reference to the tug "ABEILLE NO. 10", and
with regar’ thereto I have to say that as this vessel has been
sunk by collislon, your freeboard report 1is being retalined in
this Office and freeboards will be assigned if and when the ship
has been salved and re-classed.

I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,
Assistant Secretary.

The Surveyors,

HAVRE,
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